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Comments: I join the thousands of Montanans and American public saying "No" to the proposed Holland Lake

Lodge expansion. I completely and vehemently oppose the expansion of this private, commercial resort on

Forest Service land. Those of us that love and recreate in the pristine Swan Valley DO NOT WANT THIS! There

is already an abundance of high-end lodging and luxury resorts in the areas surrounding Holland Lake. The

sensitive habitat and wilderness area at Holland Lake already face immense pressure from increased hiking to

the waterfall and recreating on the lake. This proposal is submitted under a categorical exclusion (CE)the lowest

level of National Environmental Policy Act. Allowing this development and expansion with minimal consideration

or scrutiny of the environmental impacts to a unique and pristine wilderness area would set an alarming

precedent in Montana. Montana is not for sale to the highest bidder and I am disappointed in the Forest Service

for trying to rush this project through without proper comment, research and consideration. 


